
Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, Jul 23, 2014 8:46 AM 
To: Ming Moodrey 
Subject: Mayor and Council email 
 
From: Lorne Harris 
Email :  
Reference :  
Daytime Phone : Not provided 
 
I am a long-time (40 year)  78 year old cyclist, living in Victoria since 1977.  I ride my bike almost 
daily on Victoria streets, and on the Galloping Goose and Lochside trails. A safe cycling 
environment in Victoria and area is very important to me, and to other cyclists. 
 
I encourage you to adopt the recommendations contained in the City of Victoria's Bicycle Master 
Plan Update, and to take into serious consideration the 7 issues raised in the GVCC's letter to the 
Mayor and Council. I am also requesting that you seriously consider the seven issues raised in 
the GVCC's Letter to the Mayor and Council; and also to direct City staff to complete a feasibility 
study for a 2-way cycle track on Pandora Avenue, and to present the findings of this study to the 
public. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Lorne Harris 
James Bay 

 


